

May 4, 2007

Dario DiMare President Dario Designs 29 Bartlett Street, Marlboro, MA 01752

Dear Dario,

Thank you for speaking at the *Best Thinking on Plant Design, Organization, Work Flow* session at NEXPO®07 in Orlando. Your contribution to the educational programming helped deliver a successful event that addressed timely issues for attendees. All of our educational sessions were well attended this year, and your session was no different!

We appreciate you sharing your expertise and knowledge with the NEXPO attendees. NEXPO is a key event for NAA, and helps to keep industry professionals apprised of key topics, trends and best practices. With the transition the newspaper industry is going through now, sharing of expertise and knowledge is paramount for the continued success of the industry.

Both the anecdotal and quantitative feedback I've received on your session have been very positive. The time you took to prepare for NEXPO is certainly appreciated and recognized.

Once again and on behalf of the Newspaper Association of America, thank you for your participation. If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at (571) 366-1067 or heather.rhoderick@naa.org.

Sincerely,

Heather Rhoderick

Director, Federation Services and NEXPO®